
Dear Students,

Before you head out for Spring Break, we wanted to let you know that the College of Design
will be sending an email to your University email address after Spring Break with
information on how to register and request tickets for the College of Design
Commencement Ceremony on Thursday, May 9 at 3:00 PM.

Each graduating student will be able to request up to 6 tickets for friends and family—as
a graduating student, you do not need to request a ticket for yourself!We will release
any extra tickets we have the week of April 22.

If you have any questions about Commencement please reach out to cdesgday@umn.edu
or visit the CDes Commencement webpage.

Enjoy your well-earned break!

The CDes Commencement Committee
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